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P~ Site Proposal GT04

Dear Sir

We wish to express our objections to the above proposed new Gypsy & Traveller site. Our reasons for objecting are as
follows:

1. The proposed site is on a very busy local road (the Fosse Way) which is already difficult enough for local
residents to join at busy times of the day. This is a narrow road and additional large vehicles moving into/out of
a site here would be dangerous. There is no bus stop on the Fosse way for site residents to take public transport
and the Fosse Way is very unsuitable for pedestrians (either waiting for a bus, or walking alongside the road)
and cyclists.

2. The Harbury surgery is already very busy and it is already difficult for existing Harbury residents to arrange an
appointment with a GP. An influx of a large number of new residents would make the existing service unusable.

3. The local school in Harbury is also full and not able to meet the additional needs of a large local Gypsy and
Traveller site.

4. There has been detailed and careful planning for the new Harbury Fields development in the village. This has
been designed carefully, through a careful consultation process with the village residents and services, to cater
for the needs of the village residents without detrimental impact to the community. The development of such a
large Gypsy & Traveller site in addition is certain to have an impact upon the village outweighing the effects of
the Harbury Fields development.

Yours faithfully

Nicholas & Helen Green
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P2 Site Proposal GT03

Dear Sir

We wish to express our objections to the above proposed new Gypsy & Traveller site. Our reasons for objecting are as
follows:

1. The proposed site is on a very busy local road (the Fosse Way) which is already difficult enough for local
residents to join at busy times of the day. This is a narrow road and additional large vehicles moving into/out of
a site here would be dangerous. There is no bus stop on the Fosse way for site residents to take public transport
and the Fosse Way is very unsuitable for pedestrians (either waiting for a bus, or walking alongside the road)
and cyclists.

2. The Harbury surgery is already very busy and it is already difficult for existing Harbury residents to arrange an
appointment with a GP. An influx of a large number of new residents would make the existing service unusable.

3. The local school in Harbury is also full and not able to meet the additional needs of a large local Gypsy and
Traveller site.

4. There has been detailed and careful planning for the new Harbury Fields development in the village. This has
been designed carefully, through a careful consultation process with the village residents and services, to cater
for the needs of the village residents without detrimental impact to the community. The development of such a
large Gypsy & Traveller site in addition is certain to have an impact upon the village outweighing the effects of
the Harbury Fields development.

Yours faithfully

Nicholas & Helen Green



